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Good afternoon,
 
Following receipt of the Regulation 7 letter from DWD on behalf of VPI Immingham B
Limited dated 13 December 2023 please find the comments of North Lincolnshire
Council (NLC)  (host authority) below:
 
It is understood that the proposed change to The Immingham Open Cycle Gas Turbine
Order relate to the design parameters, set out in Table 9 of Schedule 12 as follows:
 

1. To increase the maximum length of the Single gas turbine from 30m to 31m;
2. To increase the maximum length of the gas turbine building from 46m to 50m; and
3. To increase the maximum width of the gas turbine building from 25m to 35m.

 
NLC has reviewed the Non-Material Change Application documents and agree that the
proposed amendments do not present any material changes to the Immingham Open
Cycle Gas Turbine Order. The changes are minor in nature and are unlikely to result in
any significant additional or materially different environmental considerations. On this
basis NLC has no objection to the proposed changes, which it considers to be non-
material in nature.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this matter further.
 
 
Kind Regards
 
Andrew Law
Development Management Specialist | Development Management | Economy and
Environment
 
@     @northlincs.gov.uk
(    
*    

 
This e-mail expresses the opinion of the author and is not necessarily the view of the
Council. Please be aware that anything included in an e-mail may have to be disclosed
under the Freedom of Information Act and cannot be regarded as confidential. This
communication is intended for the address(es) only. Please notify the sender if received in
error. All Email is monitored and recorded. Please think before you print- North
Lincolnshire Council greening the workplace.




